
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING  

of 

ZEBULON BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

THURSDAY MAY 6, 2021 

AT THE  

ZEBULON COMMUNITY CENTER 

AT 

6:00pm 

 

For the purpose of conducting a Public Meeting  

to discuss the following topic.  

 
 

 

A. Public Meeting with Planning Board, Wake County Historic Preservation 

 and State Historic Preservation Office regarding Zebulon Historic District 

 
 

Due to COVID-19 we have limited in person seating.  If you would like to attend please email 

Stacie Paratore (sparatore@townofzebulon.org) by 12:00pm on May 6, 2021 and reserve your seat. 

We perform COVID-19 symptom and temperature screenings at the door.  

All meetings are live streamed on our Facebook (@TownofZebulon) and YouTube 

(@TownofZebulon) pages.  


